Sacramento
City Unified
School District

SUBJECT: Required Communication from Schools 2017-18 NO. BS-34

to Parents

TO All School Sites

DATE: March 20 2018

PREPARED BY: Gl DEPARTMENT: Services

REVIEWED BY: APPROVED:

Chief Business Officer

We understand that during the last few months, the Central Office has required more communications be sent to parents from your school and that it has affected your budget.

Trace the data of this bulletin and forward all the mondated control communication manages will

We recommend electronic communication. If you are doing a mass mail distribution, we highly

Don-Wangberg@scusd.edu